
1

Tanya Ester (adpce.ad)

From: Water Permit Application
To: Pennye Bray
Subject: RE: Draft Permit Comments

From: Pennye Bray [mailto:PBray@ecci.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 10:56 AM 
To: Water Permit Application <Water-Permit-Application@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Cc: Alex Mathis <james.mathis@ashgrove.com> 
Subject: Draft Permit Comments 
 
To Whom it May concern 
 
AƩached you will find comments submiƩed on behalf of Ash Grove Cement Company DraŌ NPDES Permit 
AR0042846.  Thank You. 
 
 
 
 
Pennye L. Bray, REM, REPA 
Environmental Director, Water 
ECCI 
13000 Cantrell Road 
Little Rock, AR 72223 
(501) 975-8100 – Phone 
www.ecci.com 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 






